
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 4:50:44 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 2:55 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ken Henry

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The provincial government has acknowledged that hydro rates are already too high, and are a burden to
the customers.
As a customer in low density area it is even higher and harder to keep up with the large increases. Now
that it is a public company there needs to be an option to purchase hydro from other public companies
because as a monopoly it is unfair to continue to raise rates and charge the consumer for the mistakes
made by the corporation. I will agree with rate increases when the salaries of the top executives are cut
to a normal level. I should not have to live in darkness while friends of the government continue to get
ridiculous paycheques.

-- Attachment --
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